
NYSE Liffe 
By Electronic Mail 

January 28, 2009 

Mr. David A. Stawick 
Secretary 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
1155 21st Street NW 
Washington DC 20581 

Karl D. Cooper 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
NYSELiffe 
20 Broad Street, 1oth Floor 
New York, NY 10005 
T +1 212 656 4300 

Re: 2009-102 NYSE LifJe, LLC- Formal Notification of Change in Clearing Service 
Provider 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

I am the Chief Regulatory Officer of NYSE Liffe, LLC (''NYSE Liffe"). By order dated 
August 21, 2008 (the "Order") and approval letter of the same date (the "Approval 
Letter"), the Commodity Futures Trading Commission (the "Commission") granted 
NYSE Liffe status as a Designated Contract Market under th~ Commodity Exchange Act 
and the Commission's Rules. The Approval Letter recognizes that the CME Group's 
commitment to clear the futures and options on futures contracts traded on the NYSE 
Liffe trading platform lapses at the end of March 2009. The Approval Letter directs that 
NYSE Liffe notify the Commission of the "change in clearing services provider if the 
[new] clearing services provider is an existing derivatives clearing organization" 
("DCO"). 

To follow up on the informal notifications that NYSE Liffe staff members have made to 
Commission Staff members, and pursuant to the Approval Letter, please be informed that 
commencing with trade date March 30, 2009, the Options Clearing Corporation, a 
Commission registered DCO with the capacity to clear NYSE Liffe's exchange-traded 
contracts, will serve as NYSE Liffe's Clearing Service Provider to clear the exchange­
traded futures and options on futures contracts that are currently traded on the NYSE 
Liffe trading platform. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (212) 656-4568. 

With best regards, 

/(J~ 
Karl D. Cooper 


